
For Media Inquiries, please contact Ms. Alana Miller, Alana.L.Miller@uscg.mil (202) 510-6523. 

U.S. Department of 
Homeland Security

United States 
Coast Guard

       MARINE BOARD OF INVESTIGATION 

            Coast Guard holds press conference for missing container ship
News Release 
October 05, 2015

Coast Guard Capt. Mark Fedor answers questions during a press conference at Coast Guard Air Station 
Miami, Oct. 5, 2015. Fedor is the Coast Guard 7th District chief of response and oversees operations for active 
search-and-rescue cases. (U.S. Coast Guard photo by Petty Officer 2nd Class Mark Barney) 
https://www.dvidshub.net/video/426665/el-faro-press-conference#.VrjpPnlf17h

Coast Guard Capt. Mark Fedor answers questions during a press conference at Coast Guard Air Station Miami, 
Oct. 5, 2015. Fedor is the Coast Guard 7th District chief of response and oversees operations for search-and-
rescue cases. U.S. Coast Guard photo by Petty Officer 2nd Class Mark Barney.
https://www.dvidshub.net/image/2213419/el-faro-press-conference#.VrjpVnlf17h
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